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Pathways and Bikeways Project Steering Committee – Disbandment 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That Council disband the Pathways and Bikeways Project Steering Committee and thank its 
members for their service. 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 The City Clerk’s Office received confirmation that the mandate of the Pathways and 

Bikeways Project Steering Committee (“the Steering Committee”) is completed. 

 The Steering Committee was established to assist the Pathways and Bikeways project 

team by reviewing progress and deliverables and providing strategic input into an 

updated pathway and bikeway plan with City-wide and regional connections planned for 

the next 20 years.  

 What does this mean to Calgarians? The Steering Committee provided oversight on the 

progress and deliverables of the plan, ensuring that the plan reflects the priorities and 

interests of current and future users.  

 Why does it matter? Disbanding the Steering Committee in a timely fashion contributes 

to the efficient use of the City’s resources. 

 Strategic Alignment to Council’s Citizen Priorities: A well-run city 

 The annual update of the Steering Committee (2020 June 15 Council, C2020-0474) is 

included as Attachment 1.   

DISCUSSION  

The Steering Committee presented its annual update at the Special Meeting of Council RE: 

Boards, Commissions and Committees on 2020 June 15. The Chair of the Steering Committee 

indicated at that time that the Steering Committee would remain in place until the adoption of 

Next20, the Municipal Development Plan & Calgary Transportation Plan review. 

Administration confirmed that with the adoption of Next20 on 2021 February 08, the mandate of 

the Steering Committee as identified in the Terms of Reference has now been completed. 

STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT AND COMMUNICATION (EXTERNAL) 

☐ Public Engagement was undertaken 

☒ Public Communication or Engagement was not required 

☐ Public/Stakeholders were informed  

☐ Stakeholder dialogue/relations were undertaken 

The Transportation Planning Division confirmed that the project has wrapped up and the 

Steering Committee is no longer needed. 
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IMPLICATIONS  

Social  

Not Applicable. 

Environmental  

Not Applicable. 

Economic 

Not Applicable. 

Service and Financial Implications 

No anticipated financial impact. 

RISK 

No risk identified. 

ATTACHMENT 

1. Annual update of the Committee (2020 June 15 Council, C2020-0474, Attachment 17) 
 
Department Circulation 

 
General Manager/Director  Department  Approve/Consult/Inform  

D. Duckworth City Manager Approve 

   

   

   

 


